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BEIJING VAC RELOCATION 

 

From Monday 2 December 2019 the New Zealand Visa Application Centre (VAC) in Beijing 
will operate from a new location. 
 
The new VAC address will be: 

New Zealand Visa Application Centre 
Room No.27-28, 2/F, Yoo Lee Plaza 
Building No.21, Gongrentiyuchang Beilu  
Chaoyang District 
Beijing 

All other contact information remains the same. 
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